
4/21/2020 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - COMMENT: Grape Creek Area Mining Permit #2020002

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=5f09c8c280&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1664605704979860605%7Cmsg-f%3A16646057049798… 1/1

Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

COMMENT: Grape Creek Area Mining Permit #2020002
1 message

Jeff <martiniad@earthlink.net> Tue, Apr 21, 2020 at 11:55 AM
Reply-To: Jeff <martiniad@earthlink.net>
To: tim.cazier@state.co.us

Dear Mr. Cazier,

As a Colorado outdoorsman and Fremont County land owner, I am strongly opposed to the proposed mining permit
submitted by Zephyr Minerals in the Grape Creek drainage (#2020002). 

Given the delicate nature of the environment, its value as a recreational destination for camping, fishing, and hiking, and
other activities, and its role as critical habitat, I urge you to act in the best interest of all Coloradans–and not a singular
commercial interest–and deny the permit. 

Preserve Colorado. Serve its people. DENY THE PERMIT!

Sincerely, 
Jeffery Martin


